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adriane Bang
7278 Newbrook drive
Nampa, ID 83687

Dear Mr Oakey,

I am writing to you today on behalf of myself and my community. I am concerned about the impact of the proposed
rules regarding pesticide regulations in the State of Idaho. The proposed rules are a threat to public health and the
safety of the workers who provide our community with food. Specifically, I am most concerned with the following:

Human beings being sprayed with chemicals from crop dusters while working.

Please uphold the standards the previous rules enforced and allow for stronger protections for our communities.
Thank you for your time.

Signed,
Adriane Bang
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